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The Exchange has successfully completed its 291st settlement 

 

The Exchange has successfully completed its 291st settlement since inception i.e., Settlement 

Number N – 2000023 on June 14, 2000. The settlement statistics are as follows : 

Particulars Values 

  N - 2000023 

Total value of the settlement (Securities) (Rs. in Crores) 1984.96 

Total value of the settlement (Funds) (Rs. in Crores) 749.27 

No. of shares delivered in dematerialised mode (in lacs) 504.21 

Value of shares delivered in dematerialised mode (Rs. in Crores) 1890.22 

Value of shares delivered in compulsory demat scrips (Rs. in Crores) 1785.73 

% of total demat delivery to total delivery (in terms of value) 95.23% 

Shortage for settlement (Auctioned) 0.87% 

Unrectified bad deliveries for the previous settlement (Auctioned) 0.11% 

 

 

Details of Three day market segment are as follows: 

Trading Period Traded Value Settlement Value 

From To   Securities Funds 

May 29, 2000 May 31, 2000 Rs. 29.84 Crores Rs. 3.35 Crores Rs. 2.21 Crores 

 

 

Details of Depository (Rolling) segment are as follows: 

Trading Period Traded Value Settlement Value 

From To   Securities Funds 

May 31, 2000 June 06, 2000 Rs. 207.67 Crores Rs. 40.28 Crores Rs. 26.88 Crores 

 

 

Details of Limited Physical Market are as follows: 



Trading Period Traded Value Settlement Value 

From To   Securities Funds 

May 31, 2000 June 06, 2000 Rs. 0.69 Crores Rs. 0.71 Crores Rs. 0.69 Crores 
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Press reports regarding Tata Iron and Steel Company Limited 

 

The press today had reports that Tata Iron and Steel Company Limited is considering splitting its 

information technology division into two and selling them to separate buyers. 

 

The Exchange in order to verify the accuracy or otherwise of the information reported in the press 

and to inform the market place so that the interest of the investors is safeguarded had written to 

the officials of the company. 

 

Tata Iron and Steel Company Limited has vide their letter dated June 14, 2000 stated "We would 

like to inform you that the Company is looking at various options for outsourcing its Information 

Technology infrastructure. No final decision has yet been taken in this regard. The news item in 

the press is of a speculative nature." 
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